Ex (JAG-13)

Nick Raffo Garbage Co., Inc.

P.O. Box 1877 Auburn, WA 98071

’ (206) 242-7755
/ “Serving the South End Since 1929”

September 18, 1993
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MS JENNIE CARTON e
KING CO. SOLID WASTE DIVISION

YESLER BLDG, 4@@ YESLER WAY,RM 60@

SEATTLE, WA  98104-2637
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Dear Jennie:

Enclosed are the reports and disk for the month of Aupust
1393,

The recycling program for Areas 6 and 7 is continuing on the
same level as before. Brochures are mailed upon request and
to all new customers.

The Multi-Family recycling information is updated monthly and
is available to you at any time.

The yardwaste mailer was very effective — in frea 6 for
August we signed up 182 customers for yardwaste and in Area 7
there were 30. Fifty yardwaste tags were used for Rrea 7 and
125@ for Area 6 for the month of August.

Sincerely,
\ .
Vickie Forbes

Controller

Enclosures
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aste Management-Sno-King ' r \
PO. Box 405
“ A Waste Management Company

Redmond, Washington 98073
206/885-4714

Waste Management - Sno-King had no unusual amounts of phone calls concerning missed
collection, service problems or complaints in the month of August. Most of the phone calls
concerned the brochure the County sent out concerning yard waste. They were basic
questions or reinforcements of what the information stated.

The number of customers that received notification tags on refuse containers because they
contained yard waste was approximately 2,975.

The number of yard waste sign up cards received was approximately 300.

Rural Recycling Report
Waste Management - Sno-King

The WUTC approved new services and rates for our rural collection on August 4, 1993.
We subsequently delivered 1205 sets of recycling bins during the week of August 9 - 13
and collection services began on August 16, 1993. Approximately 30 homes in this new
service area created a problem at the point of collection. In these cases a new collection
point was established or the customer declined to participate in the program.



.« Management-Sno-King
.. Box 405

Aedmond, Washington 98073 @

A Waste Management Company

206/885-4744

Waste Management - Sno-King had no unusual amounts of phone calls concerning missed
collection, service problems or complaints in the month of September. Most of the phone
calls concerned a rates which were raised August 5, 1993 in King County. There were also
more questions on yard waste and sign ups for the yard waste service.

The number of customers that received notification tags on refuse containers because they
contained yard waste was approximately 2,225:
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RST Disposai Co., Inc.
PO. BOX 1877
AUBURN, WA 98071-1877
(206) 838-0941
“A service for every need.”

October 19, 1993

MS JENNIE CARTON

KING CO. SOLID WASTE DIVISION
YESLER BLDG, 4@@ YESLER WAY,RM 600
SEATTLE, WA  98104-2637

Dear Jennie:

Enclosed are the reports and disk for the month of September
1993,

The recycling program for Areas 6 and 7 is continuing on the
same level as before. Brochures are mailed upon request and
to all nev customers.

The Multi-Family recycling information is updated monthly and
is available to you at any time.

We vere still seeing results of the yardvaste mailer in
September. There vere 59 cards sent in for Area 6 in
September and 33 for Area 7. Yardvaste tags issued for
September in Area 6 vere 47 and 138 for Area 7.

Sincerely,
_'_L.g'iiu.

Vickie Forbes
Controller

Enclosures



~— Waste Management-Rainler, inc.
P.O. Box 977

Renton. Washington 98057 : @ A Waste Management Company

206/255-8411

Dear Jennie,
Since passing the King County Ordinance for yardwaste, our drivers
have tagged approximately 500 customers in the month of August.

We received 375 yardwaéte sign up cards from customers who wanted
to sign up or change cart sizes in the month of August.

In the Rural King Couny area our rates were approved on Augusﬁ 26,
1993. We proceeded to deliver recycle bins the following week

(August 30 - September 3) according to what day of service
customers had. We delivered 3 14-gallon bins and about 2 weeks
later they received 1 1lid for their bins. The following week

(September 6 - September 10) we picked up the recycling for the
first time. '

Since implementing recycling in Rural King County we have great
success with people signing for both residential garbage service
and for recycling only service. If ever people need bins we do
have plenty on hand to deliver out to the customer on their next
pick up day.

I hope this answers your questions. If you do need any other
information please feel free top phone me at 255-8411 ext 855.

Juanita



“Waste Management-Rainier. Inc.
—ld, Sox 977
Aenton. Washington 98057

' @ A Waste Management Company
2C6/255-8411 , @

Waste Management-Rainier’s phone calls were normal misses and
questions about billings. Toward the end of the month the
customers called about our routing and day changes. The drivers
tagged 65 garbage cans that had yardwaste in them.



A Waste Management Company
206/481-1100
206/337-1197

Waste Management-Northwest
P.O. Box 768
Bothell. Washington 98041 @

Loy
KING COUNTY NARRATIVE REPORT
OCTOBER 1993

Residential garbage drivers say that the can tags are very
effective in getting people to stop throwing yard waste out with
the regular garbage.

They report that most of the time after a can is tagged the
customer usually quits putting yard waste in the garbage and that
many of them sign up for yard waste service.

DP/cy

a division of Washington Yaste Hauiing ana Recveung, Inc.
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.’;aste Management-Northwest

206/481-1100 -
206/337-11897

P.O. Box 768 &
Bothell. Washington 9804 @ A Waste Management Company

KING COUNTY NARRATIVE REPORT R
AUGUST 1993 i

We have received approximately 500 new sign-ups for yard debris
service since the "ban in the can" notices went out at the
beginning of the month.

Total participation is about 27% of eligible households,
approximately 10% more than in August 1992.

DP/cy

a awvision of Washington Waste Hauiing ana Recyciing. inc.



Dear Dave: ' ' g -a¥-93

Many thanks for the July report. For the August report I will need
some additional information including:

. the number of customers that received notification tags on .
refuse containers because they contained yard waste; /(00 — / 25

° -t number of (] ers w efuse contaiji S were not
col y ause the ained y €;

° the number of yard waste sign up cards received. D\Lk%‘
Please call if you have any questions. TR F\otka

Jennie . %.\g(ﬁg
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